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There should be appropriate accommodations made on all modes of transportation for people with food allergies, 
including consistent staff training and education, and having protocols in place to manage food allergies. 
 
People with allergies should be identified and asked if they have their medication with them. I think it is appropriate to 
ask to see their Epipen. If they are not carrying one, then special accommodations could be refused. If the person with 
allergies is prepared with appropriate medications, etc., then appropriate accommodation should be meet. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sonia Simoneau 
Ottawa, ON 

 

 


